
Representative Mike Nearman should be held to the same aspects of accountability that anyone in this situation should face. Our 
community is appalled with his behavior, and shocked to hear that there's even the possibility that he won't be faced with 
consequences for this behavior. The precedent is being set that this is a gray area, and it shouldn't have to be.


